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This Month’s Programme 

4th July International Committee followed 

by an Open meeting. 

11th July Community Committee followed 

by lunch and guest speaker Jennifer 

Hodge from Tyspane Nursing Home. 

18th July Visit by the District Governor 

25th July Club Council and Business 

Meeting 

27th July The Great Braunton Ball Race, 

Alan Jones is the Master of Ceremonies. 

Stewards and Graces this Month 

4th July John Lain 

11th July John Masterson with Apprentice 

Clive Lewry. 

18th July Chris Nicholas with Apprentice 

Beryl Lloyd. 

25th Keith Oades 

All subject to change.  General rule is if the 

listed member is not available then next on 

the list becomes that week’s steward. 

 

Braunton Needs more Rotarians 

 

Garry’s Book Shop 

Don’t forget Garry needs  any good condition  

fiction paper back books to sell in his outlets at 

the holiday sites in Woolacombe. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

The Ball Race at Heanton Street 

27th July 

The months Photo Album 

Academy Sports Vest 

The Vests have arrived, the photo is of the 

Athletics Team showing off their new attire.  

 

Appledore Shipyard 

Club members were treated to a very 

informative visit to the shipyard, where staff 

gave a presentation on the history and 

workings of the facility, followed by a tour of 

the new Irish Navy patrol boat the “George 

Bernard Shaw” 

 

A Very Motley Crew 
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In June the Club where pleased to welcome Dr 

Susanna Hill who came to talk about the Live Well 

in Braunton Project. Having entertained us with 

her very informative presentation our Past 

President Chris Nicholas presented her with the 

Club’s Citizen of the Year Award for 2018. 

 

Dr Susanna Hill Recieves her award 

 

Copy of Dr Susanna Hills note of thanks 

 

 

The Ball Race Poster

Views From Conference 

 

The Club is well represented at Exeter 2018. 

A very enjoyable time was had by all. 

 


